Letter of support for Kittery Art Association move

sarah brummond (D

Mon 2/28/2022 3:07 PM

To:town comments <tcomments@kitteryme.org>;

To Whom It May Concern:

We would like to express our full support of the Kittery Art Association moving to the old library location in
Wallingford square. The gallery and art center proposed would perfectly compliment the restaurants and
businesses already in the square, and give greater exposure to the artists represented. Having served as the
central contact for the KAA for several years, | am aware of the challenges of the current space being remotely
located and small in size. This new proposed building would be more centrally located to other businesses,
potentially drawing in more to participate in this vibrant arts organization. KAA is a valuable community resource
for all ages. We are supportive of all the thought and creativity that have already gone in to reviving Wallingford
Square, and feel the
Art Association move would be a great way to further showcase local talents.

Thankyou for your consideration,
Respectfully submitted,
Sarah and Peter Drummond
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